

Neptune Township ~ Planning Board

REGULAR MEETING CANCELED FOR WEDNESDAY, JULY 24, 2024

The Regular Meeting of the Neptune Township Planning Board has been **CANCELED FOR WEDNESDAY**, **JULY 24**, **2024**.

The <u>next meeting</u> of the Planning Board will be the Regular Meeting of <u>August 28, 2024 at 7:00 PM</u>, which will be held in person in the 2nd floor Meeting Room located at 25 Neptune Boulevard.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call the Board Office at 732-897-4162 Ext. 204 or E-mail kdickert@neptunetownship.org

Thank you.

Kristie Dickert, Administrative Officer Neptune Township Planning Board